
 

Taking care of your Sewer Network in Newtonmore – Project Update. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are continuing our sewer improvement 
works in Newtonmore.  This newsletter is to 
provide an update on progress and the next 
stages of the works. 
 
Update:   
Works are currently progressing in Main Street 
and Golf Course Road with the new sewer and 
associated manholes/chambers.  

Image: Ongoing Main Street Works 

Currently in Main Street we are working on the 
new CSO chamber and also on the 2 manholes 
at the junction between Golf Course Road and 
Balavil Brae.  This work is ongoing and currently 
we anticipate works in Main Street to be 
completed, reinstated and road fully re-opened 
by mid-June.   
 
 

Update (continued): 
 
Works are continuing on Golf Course Road with the 
new sewer installation. Our current programme 
anticipates work to be completed in Golf Course 
Road around mid-July. 
 
Upcoming Works: 
 
Balavil Brae – Work is currently taking place in 
Main Street at the junction with Golf Course 
Road/Balavil Brae.  As this work progresses, we 
will begin the work to install the new sewer in 
Balavil Brae.   
 
During this section of work Balavil Brae will be 
closed to through traffic.  The Balavil Brae Road 
Closure will start during week commencing 6th May 
and is expected to take approximately 6 weeks.     
 
Work will be carried out in two sections to allow us 
to maintain access to the Co-op Car Park.  When 
work is being carried out between Main Street and 
Car Park entrance, access to car park will be via 
Church Terrace.  Local diversion signs will be in 
place.  Please follow all signs.  
 
Future Works: 
 
Church Terrace - As work progresses to the top of 
Balavil Brae it will then move on to the section of 
work along Church Terrace.  This Section of work is 
currently planned to take place from approximately 
10th June for approximately 7 weeks.  During this 
time there will be a road closure in Church Terrace.  
The overlap in dates from Balavil Brae is because 
we will be working in the junction of Balavil Brae 
and Church Terrace. 
 
Resident vehicle access will be maintained as 
much as possible but there will be times where this 
will be restricted as work progress along Church 
Terrace.  Our site team will liaise with any affected 
resident. 
 

Important Scottish Water Information 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Future Works (continued): 
 
Clune Terrace - The final section of our works at 
the junction of Church Terrace and Clune Terrace 
is planned to take place from 22nd July for 
approximately 3 weeks and will involve a lane 
closure at this location. 
 
General Information: 
 
Programme dates: Please note that all dates 
and durations may be subject to change 
depending on progress of the works.  Please be 
assured we are working to complete these works 
as soon as possible.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

  

 
Project Information:  Further information about 
our project can be found at 
www.scottishwater.co.uk/Newtonmore 
 
We thank you for your continued patience, co-
operation and understanding whilst we 
continue these essential works. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact 
Scottish Water customer helpline on 0800 
0778778 quoting ‘Capital/404026/CWA’. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager  
Caledonia Water Alliance 


